
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 31 August 2021 1:07 PM 
To: Michael Robson <mrobson@asu.asn.au>; Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; 
Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; 'Ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au' 
<Ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au>; Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>; 
peggms24@gmail.com; Tony Doyle <tony.doyle@afei.org.au>; Shue Yin Lo 
<shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au>; Ruchi Bhatt <ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2018/26 - SCHADS - Witnesses required for cross-examination 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear All 
 
We confirm that the 3 ASU witnesses are not required for cross-examination tomorrow.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Jess 
 
Jessica Gelsumini 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
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Tel:  +61 3 8656 4506 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
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